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 Notice of EOL for T-55619GD065J-LW-ABN 

To our Valued Customer: 

Thank you for your continued purchase of our LCD modules. This is a notification of EOL 
for the following product. 

 

1. Part Number 
 

T-55619GD065J-LW-ABN 
 
2. Background 
 
Due to recent component EOL notices from several of our suppliers that support this 
product and the low overall demand, we regrettably announce the EOL of this above-
mentioned product. 
 
3. Schedule 
 
   Last Time Buy Quantity Forecast: December 15th, 2021 
   Last Time Buy Order Placement: March 20th, 2022 
           Last Shipment:    September 30th, 2022 

4. Suggested Replacement 

T-51750GD065J-LW-BGN 

This suggested replacement is mechanically compatible, but the interface is different.  The 
EOL product uses an LVDS interface and the suggested replacement uses a CMOS 
interface. 

We apologize for any inconveniences and appreciate your cooperation. 

 

Regards, 

 

Kyocera International, Inc – Display Division 

KYOCERA CORPORATION 
800 Ichimiyake, Yasu city, Shiga,  

520-2362 Japan   


